
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Keith Famie 
Executive Producer 
Visionalist Entertainment Productions 
USA 
  
  
 
 
Dear Keith Famie, 
 
 
Thank you very much for sending the DVD copy of your documentary “OUR 
POLISH STORY.” The film is very touching and bring us proud of our nation. It 
will be included into our film collection and used for educational purposes only. 
  
 
 
With kindest regards, 
 

Edyta Chowaniec 
 
Edyta Chowaniec 
zbiory audiowizualne- Archiwum/audiovisual collection-Archive  
 

Keith Famie
Visionalist Entertainment Productions
28345 Beck Rd. | Suite 404
Wixom, MI USA 48377



February 13, 2020


Dear Keith,

 

Thank you for sending the application form filled.

You will be given our permission to film, but to make a reservation of a guide for your crew we need to wait a little bit.

Please recontact us two or three weeks before the filming to speak about the reservation and details of your project.

 

Best wishes,

 

Dorota Kuczyńska�




